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SCS-105 Firmware Update  
February 2009 

 

Version 208 Firmware Update 
Effective February 2009, all SCS-105 SDLC Single Line Service Receivers are being manufactured with 
Version 208 (1/28/09) firmware.  This version is an update from the version 208 (6/25/07) firmware 
previously available and contains updated operation. 

 

Updated Operation 

Requesting Events  
The SCS-105 SDLC Single Line Service Receiver now has extended timing delays to allow proper 
communication when using public switched telephone systems that have long internal delays. 

 

Upgrading/Ordering New Firmware 
SCS-105 Version 208 (1/28/09) firmware PROMs may be purchased by calling DMP Customer Service  
at 1-800-641-4282.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


